
 

 

 

Minutes of the Daviess County Commission 

February 15, 2023 
 

 

The Honorable Daviess County Commission met on this 15th day of February 2023 at 8:00 a.m. Jim Ruse, 
Presiding Commissioner, called the meeting to order. David Cox 1st District and Wayne Uthe 2nd District 
are present. 

 

The Commission approved invoices for payment and last week’s minutes. 

 

James Lewis, Road & Bridge Supervisor, was not available to meet with the Commission. 

 

The Commission was informed the first quarter Regional Commission meeting will be held on March 6th. 

 

The Commission discussed the upcoming Commission Association Conference taking place March 1st – 
3rd. The Commission will meet on Tuesday, February 28th since they are out of town on Wednesday. 

 

Ginger Williams, My Hunny’s Kitchen, met with the Commission to inquire about utilizing tours in the 
Squirrel Cage Jail as a way to promote tourism in our community. The Commission gave Ginger contact 
information for the historical society. 

 

Brian Bottchner, Salem Township motor grader, met with the Commission to discuss adding CART roads. 
Issue continued. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 

 

Approved:  

                                                                                                                                              

_______________________   _____________________   _______________________ 

    Presiding Commissioner    1st District Commissioner      2nd District Commissioner 

 

Attest: 

       ____________________________  Date __________________ 
 
 County Clerk          680 
 


